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25th September 2024
Dear Parents / Carer

Due to an unforeseen issue with our kitchen, we are having to amend our Reception Stay and Play on Monday 23rd of September.

Instead of the menu options advised, we are now having a teddy bears picnic in our reception class, and ask that you bring a packed lunch and teddy bear for a 12pm start (School will provide the children’s food).  Activities will be concluded by 2.30pm and you may then take your child(ren) home at this time. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and look forward to you joining us on Monday 

Yours sincerely,


Mrs Dionne Dunn

Headteacher 
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